
Your Honor(s), please note that we do not support SB978 as it goes too far against our rights to protect 
ourselves and our families.  Out here in the country (Southern Oregon) we can't depend on the state to 
be our guardians.  We take responsibility ourselves.  
 
Vote no on SB 978. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
James Trantham 
Medford, OR 
 


